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Hi, I am writing to express concern regarding the consultation process that is being
undertaken in relation to your local plan.

The plan itself has not been subject to adequate consultation, with key stakeholders,
including local communities that would be impacted, not informed of this consultation (I
became aware via private social media). The process is also grossly inadequate and
discriminatory with inaccessible documents and insufficient detail for informed opinions to
be reached.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Knott
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